
 

PUNKIN’ VINE CLASSIC………. 

July 11th 

Newton County Fairgrounds, 

Kentland, IN 

 

Show Schedule (Central Time) 

Fri July 10th    5 -8 pm:   Cattle may arrive  

Sat July 11th  8 – 9 am:  Cattle check-in ($30 Entry 

Fee) 

 11 am - 12 Noon:   Heifer Show  

 12:00 – 1:00 pm:   Jackpot Showmanship ($25  

      Entry Fee) 

 2 – 3 pm:    Steer Show  

 

 

Awards (Steers and Heifers)  

Grand Champion- $500  

Reserve Grand Champion- $250  

Breed Champion- $50  

Reserve Breed Champion- $25  

Jackpot Showmanship - Two winners will be  

  selected equally sharing jackpot 

 

 

   Contact:  John Dawson (219) 613-4158   

    dawson.jc@gmail.com  

Rules:  

• Cattle may arrive no 
earlier than 5:00 pm on 
Friday, July 11th  

• Minimum 3 head for a 
breed.  All others shown 
in AOB division  

• Heifers and Steers must 
be checked-in no later 
than 9 am on Saturday   

• Steers and commercial 
heifers show by weight, 
and heifers show by age  

• No market heifer class  

• Great barn facility with 
bedding provided  or  
stall at your trailer ($50 
deposit, returned after 
bedding cleaned up and 
removed)  

• Premise ID required for 
Indiana cattle  

• Out of state cattle 
require health papers  

• Registration papers for 
purebred females 
required  

• Heifers must be born 
after September 1, 2010  

• Low percentage heifers 
show in AOB  

• Not responsible for 
accidents  

• No alcohol permitted on 
fairgrounds 

• No pumping or artificial 
filling of cattle 
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